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Essentials of Strategic Management Charles W. L. Hill 2011-04-19 Thorough yet concise, ESSENTIALS OF STRATEGIC
MANAGEMENT, Third Edition, is a brief version of the authors' market-leading text STRATEGIC MANAGEMENT: AN INTEGRATED
APPROACH. Following the same framework as the larger book, ESSENTIALS helps students identify and focus on core
concepts in the field in a more succinct, streamlined format. Based on real-world practices and current thinking, the
text's presentation of strategic management features an increased emphasis on the business model concept as a way of
framing the issues of competitive advantage. Cutting-edge research, new strategic management theory, and a hands-on
approach allow students to explore major topics in management, including corporate performance, governance, strategic
leadership, technology, and business ethics. In addition, a high-quality case program examines small, medium, and large
companies--both domestic and international--so that students gain experience putting chapter concepts into real-world
practice in a variety of scenarios. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the
product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Problem Determination for Linux on System z Lydia Parziale 2008-08-25 This IBM Redbooks publication addresses some of
the common problems that customers have experienced on the Linux® on System zTM platform. This book provides a problem
determination methodology and tools to help the reader diagnose the problem in an easy-to-read self-help manual. We
start with a discussion on how to approach problem solving in the Linux on System z environment and continue on to
describe some of the problem determination tools commonly used for z/VM and Linux on system z. We continue with
discussions on network problem determination, performance problem determination, and storage problems. Additionally, we
discuss the formation of eligible (or eligibility) lists.
Business Process Management Design Guide: Using IBM Business Process Manager Dr. Ali Arsanjani 2015-04-27 IBM® Business
Process Manager (IBM BPM) is a comprehensive business process management (BPM) suite that provides visibility and
management of your business processes. IBM BPM supports the whole BPM lifecycle approach: Discover and document Plan
Implement Deploy Manage Optimize Process owners and business owners can use this solution to engage directly in the
improvement of their business processes. IBM BPM excels in integrating role-based process design, and provides a social
BPM experience. It enables asset sharing and creating versions through its Process Center. The Process Center acts as a
unified repository, making it possible to manage changes to the business processes with confidence. IBM BPM supports a
wide range of standards for process modeling and exchange. Built-in analytics and search capabilities help to further
improve and optimize the business processes. This IBM Redbooks® publication provides valuable information for project
teams and business people that are involved in projects using IBM BPM. It describes the important design decisions that
you face as a team. These decisions invariably have an effect on the success of your project. These decisions range
from the more business-centric decisions, such as which should be your first process, to the more technical decisions,
such as solution analysis and architectural considerations.
The New HR Analytics Jac FITZ-ENZ 2010-05-12 In his landmark book, The ROI of Human Capital, Jac Fitz-enz presented a
system of powerful metrics for quantifying the contributions of individual employees to a company’s bottom line. Now,
in The New HR Analytics, he reveals how human resources professionals can apply this expense-based knowledge to make
the most strategic staffing decisions for their companies. Using Fitz-enz’s proprietary analytic model, readers will be
equipped to measure and evaluate past and current returns and apply the information to make predications about the
future value of human capital investments. You’ll learn how to: evaluate and prioritize the skills needed to sustain
performance; build an agile workforce through flexible Capability Planning; determine how the organization can
stimulate and reward behaviors that matter; apply a proven succession planning strategy that leverages employee
engagement and drives top-line revenue growth; and recognize risks and formulate responses that avoid surprises.
Brimming with real-world examples and input from thirty top HR practitioners and thought leaders as well as exclusive
analytical tools, this groundbreaking book ushers in a new era in human resources and human capital management.
IBM FileNet Content Manager Implementation Best Practices and Recommendations Fay Chuck 2013-06-07 IBM® FileNet®
Content Manager Version 5.2 provides full content lifecycle and extensive document management capabilities for digital
content. IBM FileNet Content Manager is tightly integrated with the family of IBM FileNet products based on the IBM
FileNet P8 technical platform. IBM FileNet Content Manager serves as the core content management, security management,
and storage management engine for the products. This IBM Redbooks® publication covers the implementation best practices
and recommendations for solutions that use IBM FileNet Content Manager. It introduces the functions and features of IBM
FileNet Content Manager, common use cases of the product, and a design methodology that provides implementation
guidance from requirements analysis through production use of the solution. We address administrative topics of an IBM
FileNet Content Manager solution, including deployment, system administration and maintenance, and troubleshooting.
Implementation topics include system architecture design with various options for scaling an IBM FileNet Content
Manager system, capacity planning, and design of repository design logical structure, security practices, and
application design. An important implementation topic is business continuity. We define business continuity, high
availability, and disaster recovery concepts and describe options for those when implementing IBM FileNet Content
Manager solutions. Many solutions are essentially a combination of information input (ingestion), storage, information
processing, and presentation and delivery. We discuss some solution building blocks that designers can combine to build
an IBM FileNet Content Manager solution. This book is intended to be used in conjunction with product manuals and
online help to provide guidance to architects and designers about implementing IBM FileNet Content Manager solutions.
Many of the features and practices described in the book also apply to previous versions of IBM FileNet Content
Manager.
IBM WebSphere Transformation Extender 8.2 John Bergland 2009
Making Sense of Change Management Esther Cameron 2015-03-03 The definitive, bestselling text in the field of change
management, Making Sense of Change Management provides a thorough overview of the subject for both students and
professionals. Along with explaining the theory of change management, it comprehensively covers the models, tools, and
techniques of successful change management so organizations can adapt to tough market conditions and succeed by
changing their strategies, structures, boundaries, mindsets, leadership behaviours and of course their expectations of
the people who work within them. This completely revised and updated 4th edition of Making Sense of Change Management
includes more international examples and case studies, emerging new thinking and practice in the area of cultural
change and a new chapter on the interrelationship with project management (PM) and change management. It also covers
complexity models, agile approaches, and stakeholder management along with cultural sensitivity and what to do when
cultures collide. Making Sense of Change Management remains essential reading for anyone who is currently part of, or
leading, a change initiative. Online supporting resources include lecture slides, making this an ideal textbook for MBA
or graduate students focusing on leading or managing change.
Configuring and Customizing Employee and Manager Self-services in SAP ERP HCM Martin Gillet 2011 • Learn about every
configuration step and find all relevant transactions easily• Explore options for customizing ESS and MSS to meet
specific business needs• Benefit from hands-on tips and expert adviceESS, MSS, SAP ERP backend, and Portal-are you
about to get lost in countless configuration options for SAP's self-services? This book will help. Find details on all
configuration steps, easily identify the relevant transactions and tables for a specific task, and benefit from tips
and tricks from one of the SAP community's most renowned HR consultants. With extra chapters on workflow, reporting,
and authorizations, this book has everything you need to successfully embark on a self-services project.Each Step
Comprehensively DocumentedFind detailed information on IMG access, relevant tables, transaction codes, and optional
BAdI enhancements for each configuration step in ESS and MSS.Hands-On Instructions and ScreenshotsBuild the exact
solution your HR team wants with expert advice on possible configuration options and screenshots for every
step.Configuring the LandscapeLearn from in-depth instructions on backend, infrastructure, and cross-application
components such as SAP ERP, Portal, workflow, reporting, authorizations, and user management.Find Everything You Need
in SecondsAn extensive index conveniently points you to all configuration transactions and IMG steps, tables, BAdIs,
and reports.Bonus Content for DownloadDownload four additional chapters on integration with Project Self-Services,
Employee Interaction Center, E-Recruiting, and SAP Enterprise Learning from our website.Highlights• Employee SelfServices configuration• Manager Self-Services configuration• Portal configuration• Backend configuration• Reporting•
Workflow• User management• Authorizations• HR Administrator Role
Mastering Enterprise JavaBeans Ed Roman 2005-01-05 Includes more than 30 percent revised material and five new
chapters, covering the new 2.1 features such as EJB Timer Service and JMS as well as the latest open source Java
solutions The book was developed as part of TheServerSide.com online EJB community, ensuring a built-in audience
Demonstrates how to build an EJB system, program with EJB, adopt best practices, and harness advanced EJB concepts and
techniques, including transactions, persistence, clustering, integration, and performance optimization Offers practical
guidance on when not to use EJB and how to use simpler, less costly open source technologies in place of or in
conjunction with EJB
Essential Guide to PeopleSoft Development and Customization Tony DeLia 2001 This practical guide for both novice and
experienced programmers includes details on design and development in a project life cycle. Online and batch
development are also covered. This guide also provides customization alternatives of delivered online applications
through real examples. Authors include Galina Landres, Isidor Rivera, and Prakash Sankaran.
Computational Support for Sketching in Design Gabe Johnson 2009-01-30 Computational Support for Sketching in Design
surveys the literature on sketch based tools from journals, conference proceedings, symposia and workshops in humancomputer interaction, cognitive science, design research, computer science, artificial intelligence, and engineering
design.
Oracle SQL Tuning with Oracle SQLTXPLAIN Stelios Charalambides 2013-04-13 Oracle SQL Tuning with SQLTXPLAIN is a
practical guide to SQL tuning the way Oracle's own experts do it, using a freely downloadable tool called SQLTXPLAIN.
Using this simple tool you'll learn how to tune even the most complex SQL, and you'll learn to do it quickly, without
the huge learning curve usually associated with tuning as a whole. Firmly based in real world problems, this book helps
you reclaim system resources and avoid the most common bottleneck in overall performance, badly tuned SQL. You'll learn
how the optimizer works, how to take advantage of its latest features, and when it's better to turn them off. Quickly
tune any SQL statement no matter how complex. Build and tune test cases without affecting production. Use the latest
tuning features with confidence.
Operating Systems William Stallings 2009 For a one-semester undergraduate course in operating systems for computer
science, computer engineering, and electrical engineering majors. Winner of the 2009 Textbook Excellence Award from the
Text and Academic Authors Association (TAA)! Operating Systems: Internals and Design Principles is a comprehensive and
unified introduction to operating systems. By using several innovative tools, Stallings makes it possible to understand
critical core concepts that can be fundamentally challenging. The new edition includes the implementation of web based
animations to aid visual learners. At key points in the book, students are directed to view an animation and then are
provided with assignments to alter the animation input and analyze the results. The concepts are then enhanced and
supported by end-of-chapter case studies of UNIX, Linux and Windows Vista. These provide students with a solid
understanding of the key mechanisms of modern operating systems and the types of design tradeoffs and decisions
involved in OS design. Because they are embedded into the text as end of chapter material, students are able to apply
them right at the point of discussion. This approach is equally useful as a basic reference and as an up-to-date survey
of the state of the art.
Process Mining Wil M. P. van der Aalst 2016-04-15 This is the second edition of Wil van der Aalst’s seminal book on
process mining, which now discusses the field also in the broader context of data science and big data approaches. It
includes several additions and updates, e.g. on inductive mining techniques, the notion of alignments, a considerably
expanded section on software tools and a completely new chapter of process mining in the large. It is self-contained,
while at the same time covering the entire process-mining spectrum from process discovery to predictive analytics.
After a general introduction to data science and process mining in Part I, Part II provides the basics of business
process modeling and data mining necessary to understand the remainder of the book. Next, Part III focuses on process
discovery as the most important process mining task, while Part IV moves beyond discovering the control flow of
processes, highlighting conformance checking, and organizational and time perspectives. Part V offers a guide to
successfully applying process mining in practice, including an introduction to the widely used open-source tool ProM
and several commercial products. Lastly, Part VI takes a step back, reflecting on the material presented and the key
open challenges. Overall, this book provides a comprehensive overview of the state of the art in process mining. It is
intended for business process analysts, business consultants, process managers, graduate students, and BPM researchers.
Performance Monitoring and Best Practices for WebSphere on Z/OS Alex Louwe Kooijmans 2007-01-01
Working Knowledge Thomas H. Davenport 2000-04-26 This influential book establishes the enduring vocabulary and concepts
in the burgeoning field of knowledge management. It serves as the hands-on resource of choice for companies that
recognize knowledge as the only sustainable source of competitive advantage going forward. Drawing from their work with
more than thirty knowledge-rich firms, Davenport and Prusak--experienced consultants with a track record of success-examine how all types of companies can effectively understand, analyze, measure, and manage their intellectual assets,
turning corporate wisdom into market value. They categorize knowledge work into four sequential activities--accessing,

Expert Oracle JDBC Programming R.M. Menon 2006-11-01 * First book on the market that covers building high-performance
Java applications on the Oracle database—using the latest versions of both the Oracle database (10g) and the JDBC API
(3.0). * Promotes and explains an "anti black box" approach to Oracle development complete with benchmark code) that
will allow developers to write highly efficient, high performance Oracle JDBC applications. * A new book from the
prestigious OakTable Press, which Apress will be strongly promoting and supporting throughout 2004.
Mergers, Acquisitions, and Corporate Restructurings Patrick A. Gaughan 2017-11-27 The essential M&A primer, updated
with the latest research and statistics Mergers, Acquisitions, and Corporate Restructurings provides a comprehensive
look at the field's growth and development, and places M&As in realistic context amidst changing trends, legislation,
and global perspectives. All-inclusive coverage merges expert discussion with extensive graphs, research, and case
studies to show how M&As can be used successfully, how each form works, and how they are governed by the laws of major
countries. Strategies and motives are carefully analyzed alongside legalities each step of the way, and specific
techniques are dissected to provide deep insight into real-world operations. This new seventh edition has been revised
to improve clarity and approachability, and features the latest research and data to provide the most accurate
assessment of the current M&A landscape. Ancillary materials include PowerPoint slides, a sample syllabus, and a test
bank to facilitate training and streamline comprehension. As the global economy slows, merger and acquisition activity
is expected to increase. This book provides an M&A primer for business executives and financial managers seeking a
deeper understanding of how corporate restructuring can work for their companies. Understand the many forms of M&As,
and the laws that govern them Learn the offensive and defensive techniques used during hostile acquisitions Delve into
the strategies and motives that inspire M&As Access the latest data, research, and case studies on private equity,
ethics, corporate governance, and more From large megadeals to various forms of downsizing, a full range of
restructuring practices are currently being used to revitalize and supercharge companies around the world. Mergers,
Acquisitions, and Corporate Restructurings is an essential resource for executives needing to quickly get up to date to
plan their own company's next moves.
Implementing an InfoSphere Optim Data Growth Solution Whei-Jen Chen 2011-11-09 Today, organizations face tremendous
challenges with data explosion and information governance. InfoSphereTM OptimTM solutions solve the data growth problem
at the source by managing the enterprise application data. The Optim Data Growth solutions are consistent, scalable
solutions that include comprehensive capabilities for managing enterprise application data across applications,
databases, operating systems, and hardware platforms. You can align the management of your enterprise application data
with your business objectives to improve application service levels, lower costs, and mitigate risk. In this IBM®
Redbooks® publication, we describe the IBM InfoSphere Optim Data Growth solutions and a methodology that provides
implementation guidance from requirements analysis through deployment and administration planning. We also discuss
various implementation topics including system architecture design, sizing, scalability, security, performance, and
automation. This book is intended to provide various systems development professionals, Data Solution Architects, Data
Administrators, Modelers, Data Analysts, Data Integrators, or anyone who has to analyze or integrate data structures, a
broad understanding about IBM InfoSphere Optim Data Growth solutions. By being used in conjunction with the product
manuals and online help, this book provides guidance about implementing an optimal solution for managing your
enterprise application data.
Old New Thing Raymond Chen 2006-12-27 "Raymond Chen is the original raconteur of Windows." --Scott Hanselman,
ComputerZen.com "Raymond has been at Microsoft for many years and has seen many nuances of Windows that others could
only ever hope to get a glimpse of. With this book, Raymond shares his knowledge, experience, and anecdotal stories,
allowing all of us to get a better understanding of the operating system that affects millions of people every day.
This book has something for everyone, is a casual read, and I highly recommend it!" --Jeffrey Richter,
Author/Consultant, Cofounder of Wintellect "Very interesting read. Raymond tells the inside story of why Windows is the
way it is." --Eric Gunnerson, Program Manager, Microsoft Corporation "Absolutely essential reading for understanding
the history of Windows, its intricacies and quirks, and why they came about." --Matt Pietrek, MSDN Magazine's Under the
Hood Columnist "Raymond Chen has become something of a legend in the software industry, and in this book you'll
discover why. From his high-level reminiscences on the design of the Windows Start button to his low-level discussions
of GlobalAlloc that only your inner-geek could love, The Old New Thing is a captivating collection of anecdotes that
will help you to truly appreciate the difficulty inherent in designing and writing quality software." --Stephen Toub,
Technical Editor, MSDN Magazine Why does Windows work the way it does? Why is Shut Down on the Start menu? (And why is
there a Start button, anyway?) How can I tap into the dialog loop? Why does the GetWindowText function behave so
strangely? Why are registry files called "hives"? Many of Windows' quirks have perfectly logical explanations, rooted
in history. Understand them, and you'll be more productive and a lot less frustrated. Raymond Chen--who's spent more
than a decade on Microsoft's Windows development team--reveals the "hidden Windows" you need to know. Chen's engaging
style, deep insight, and thoughtful humor have made him one of the world's premier technology bloggers. Here he brings
together behind-the-scenes explanations, invaluable technical advice, and illuminating anecdotes that bring Windows to
life--and help you make the most of it. A few of the things you'll find inside: What vending machines can teach you
about effective user interfaces A deeper understanding of window and dialog management Why performance optimization can
be so counterintuitive A peek at the underbelly of COM objects and the Visual C++ compiler Key details about backwards
compatibility--what Windows does and why Windows program security holes most developers don't know about How to make
your program a better Windows citizen
Optimizing Oracle Performance Cary Millsap 2003-09-16 Oracle system performance inefficiencies often go undetected for
months or even years--even under intense scrutiny--because traditional Oracle performance analysis methods and tools
are fundamentally flawed. They're unreliable and inefficient.Oracle DBAs and developers are all too familiar with the
outlay of time and resources, blown budgets, missed deadlines, and marginally effective performance fiddling that is
commonplace with traditional methods of Oracle performance tuning. In this crucial book, Cary Millsap, former VP of
Oracle's System Performance Group, clearly and concisely explains how to use Oracle's response time statistics to
diagnose and repair performance problems. Cary also shows how "queueing theory" can be applied to response time
statistics to predict the impact of upgrades and other system changes.Optimizing Oracle Performance eliminates the
time-consuming, trial-and-error guesswork inherent in most conventional approaches to tuning. You can determine exactly
where a system's performance problem is, and with equal importance, where it is not, in just a few minutes--even if the
problem is several years old.Optimizing Oracle Performance cuts a path through the complexity of current tuning
methods, and streamlines an approach that focuses on optimization techniques that any DBA can use quickly and
successfully to make noticeable--even dramatic--improvements.For example, the one thing database users care most about
is response time. Naturally, DBAs focus much of their time and effort towards improving response time. But it is
entirely too easy to spend hundreds of hours to improve important system metrics such as hit ratios, average latencies,
and wait times, only to find users are unable to perceive the difference. And an expensive hardware upgrade may not
help either.It doesn't have to be that way. Technological advances have added impact, efficiency, measurability,
predictive capacity, reliability, speed, and practicality to the science of Oracle performance optimization. Optimizing
Oracle Performance shows you how to slash the frustration and expense associated with unraveling the true root cause of
any type of performance problem, and reliably predict future performance.The price of this essential book will be paid
back in hours saved the first time its methods are used.
Oracle Tuning Alexey B. Danchenkov 2006-02-01 Oracle 10g has become the most complex database ever created and Oracle
tuning has become increasingly complex. This book provides a complete step-by-step approach for holistic Oracle tuning
and it is the accumulated knowledge from tuning thousands of Oracle databases. Incorporating the principles of
artificial intelligence, Oracle10g has developed a sophisticated mechanism for capturing and tracking database
performance over time periods. This new complexity has introduced dozens of new v$ and DBA views, plus dozens of
Automatic Workload Repository (AWR) tables. The AWR and its interaction with the Automatic Database Diagnostic Monitor
(ADDM) is a revolution in database tuning. By understanding the internal workings of the AWR tables, the senior DBA can
develop time-series tuning models to predict upcoming outages and dynamically change the instance to accommodate the
impending resource changes. This is not a book for beginners. Targeted at the senior Oracle DBA, this book dives deep
into the internals of the v$ views, the AWR table structures and the new DBA history views. Packed with ready-to-run
scripts, you can quickly monitor and identify the most challenging performance issues.
PeopleSoft for the Oracle DBA David Kurtz 2012-03-02 PeopleSoft for the Oracle DBA, Second Edition stands on the
boundary between the PeopleSoft application and the Oracle database. This new edition of David Kurtz's book is freshly
revised, showing how to tame the beast and manage Oracle successfully in a PeopleSoft environment. You’ll learn about
PeopleSoft’s Internet architecture and its use of Oracle’s Tuxedo Application Server. You’ll find full coverage of key
database issues such as indexing, connectivity, and tablespace usage as they apply to PeopleSoft. Kurtz also provides
some of the best advice and information to be found anywhere on managing and troubleshooting performance issues in a
PeopleSoft environment. The solid coverage of performance troubleshooting is enough by itself to make PeopleSoft for
the Oracle DBA a must-have book for any Oracle Database administrator working in support of a PeopleSoft environment.
Explains PeopleSoft’s technical architecture as it relates to Oracle Database Demonstrates how to instrument and
measure the performance of PeopleSoft Provides techniques to troubleshoot and resolve performance problems
PeopleSoft Developer's Guide for PeopleTools & PeopleCode Judi Doolittle 2008-12-15 Oracle is placing its enterprise
application strategy at the center of its future growth Oracle PeopleSoft will be phasing out its current reports
product soon, and all reports will need to be rewritten in XML Publisher
Optimization and Decision Support Design Guide: Using IBM ILOG Optimization Decision Manager Axel Buecker 2012-10-10
Today many organizations face challenges when developing a realistic plan or schedule that provides the best possible
balance between customer service and revenue goals. Optimization technology has long been used to find the best
solutions to complex planning and scheduling problems. A decision-support environment that enables the flexible
exploration of all the trade-offs and sensitivities needs to provide the following capabilities: Flexibility to develop
and compare realistic planning and scheduling scenarios Quality sensitivity analysis and explanations Collaborative
planning and scenario sharing Decision recommendations This IBM® Redbooks® publication introduces you to the IBM ILOG®
Optimization Decision Manager (ODM) Enterprise. This decision-support application provides the capabilities you need to
take full advantage of optimization technology. Applications built with IBM ILOG ODM Enterprise can help users create,
compare, and understand planning or scheduling scenarios. They can also adjust any of the model inputs or goals, and
fully understanding the binding constraints, trade-offs, sensitivities, and business options. This book enables
business analysts, architects, and administrators to design and use their own operational decision management solution.
SAP Ariba Justin Ashlock 2019 Originally published under the title: SAP Ariba and SAP Fieldglass
Business Model Generation Alexander Osterwalder 2013-02-01 Business Model Generation is a handbook for visionaries,
game changers, and challengers striving to defy outmoded business models and design tomorrow's enterprises. If your
organization needs to adapt to harsh new realities, but you don't yet have a strategy that will get you out in front of
your competitors, you need Business Model Generation. Co-created by 470 "Business Model Canvas" practitioners from 45
countries, the book features a beautiful, highly visual, 4-color design that takes powerful strategic ideas and tools,
and makes them easy to implement in your organization. It explains the most common Business Model patterns, based on
concepts from leading business thinkers, and helps you reinterpret them for your own context. You will learn how to
systematically understand, design, and implement a game-changing business model--or analyze and renovate an old one.
Along the way, you'll understand at a much deeper level your customers, distribution channels, partners, revenue
streams, costs, and your core value proposition. Business Model Generation features practical innovation techniques
used today by leading consultants and companies worldwide, including 3M, Ericsson, Capgemini, Deloitte, and others.
Designed for doers, it is for those ready to abandon outmoded thinking and embrace new models of value creation: for
executives, consultants, entrepreneurs, and leaders of all organizations. If you're ready to change the rules, you
belong to "the business model generation!"
DB2 for z/OS and WebSphere Integration for Enterprise Java Applications Paolo Bruni 2013-08-07 IBM DB2® for z/OS® is a
high-performance database management system (DBMS) with a strong reputation in traditional high-volume transaction
workloads that are based on relational technology. IBM WebSphere® Application Server is web application server software
that runs on most platforms with a web server and is used to deploy, integrate, execute, and manage Java Platform,
Enterprise Edition applications. In this IBM® Redbooks® publication, we describe the application architecture evolution
focusing on the value of having DB2 for z/OS as the data server and IBM z/OS® as the platform for traditional and for
modern applications. This book provides background technical information about DB2 and WebSphere features and
demonstrates their applicability presenting a scenario about configuring WebSphere Version 8.5 on z/OS and type 2 and
type 4 connectivity (including the XA transaction support) for accessing a DB2 for z/OS database server taking into
account high-availability requirements. We also provide considerations about developing applications, monitoring
performance, and documenting issues. DB2 database administrators, WebSphere specialists, and Java application
developers will appreciate the holistic approach of this document.
peoplesoft-application-engine-trace-values
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already using some type of open source software in their infrastructure and another 6 percent will install it in the
next two years. This revolutionary model for collaborative software development is being embraced and studied by many
of the biggest players in the high-tech industry, from Sun Microsystems to IBM to Intel.The Cathedral & the Bazaar is a
must for anyone who cares about the future of the computer industry or the dynamics of the information economy.
Already, billions of dollars have been made and lost based on the ideas in this book. Its conclusions will be studied,
debated, and implemented for years to come. According to Bob Young, "This is Eric Raymond's great contribution to the
success of the open source revolution, to the adoption of Linux-based operating systems, and to the success of open
source users and the companies that supply them."The interest in open source software development has grown enormously
in the past year. This revised and expanded paperback edition includes new material on open source developments in 1999
and 2000. Raymond's clear and effective writing style accurately describing the benefits of open source software has
been key to its success. With major vendors creating acceptance for open source within companies, independent vendors
will become the open source story in 2001.
PeopleSoft for the Oracle DBA David Kurtz 2012-03-02 PeopleSoft for the Oracle DBA, Second Edition stands on the
boundary between the PeopleSoft application and the Oracle database. This new edition of David Kurtz's book is freshly
revised, showing how to tame the beast and manage Oracle successfully in a PeopleSoft environment. You’ll learn about
PeopleSoft’s Internet architecture and its use of Oracle’s Tuxedo Application Server. You’ll find full coverage of key
database issues such as indexing, connectivity, and tablespace usage as they apply to PeopleSoft. Kurtz also provides
some of the best advice and information to be found anywhere on managing and troubleshooting performance issues in a
PeopleSoft environment. The solid coverage of performance troubleshooting is enough by itself to make PeopleSoft for
the Oracle DBA a must-have book for any Oracle Database administrator working in support of a PeopleSoft environment.
Explains PeopleSoft’s technical architecture as it relates to Oracle Database Demonstrates how to instrument and
measure the performance of PeopleSoft Provides techniques to troubleshoot and resolve performance problems
eBusiness & eCommerce Andreas Meier 2009-03-26 This textbook focuses on the members of the digital value chain of
eBusiness and eCommerce and dedicates a separate chapter to each member part: eProducts & eServices, eProcurement,
eMarketing, eContracting, eDistribution, ePayment, as well as eCustomer Relationship Management. In addition to
business models and business webs, digital procurement and marketing processes are likewise addressed such as
electronic negotiation processes, security questions with digital signatures, as well as electronic supplier
relationship management and customer relationship management. The topics are described based on explicit procedures and
descriptive examples of application. The gradual set-up of an electronic Webshop for DVD’s serves as a continuous case
study. The book is directed towards students of economics at universities and technical colleges; it is also suitable
for executives, project leaders, and company experts who deal with the digital value chain.
Essential Guide to PeopleSoft Development and Customization Tony DeLia 2000 This practical guide for both novice and
experienced programmers includes details on design and development in a project life cycle. Online and batch
development are also covered. This guide also provides customization alternatives of delivered online applications
through real examples. Authors include Galina Landres, Isidor Rivera, and Prakash Sankaran.
Federated Content Management: Accessing Content from Disparate Repositories with IBM Content Federation Services and
IBM Content Integrator Wei-Dong Zhu 2010-04-21 Today, businesses have valuable operations data spread across multiple
content management systems. To help discover, manage, and deliver this content, IBM® provides IBM Content Federation
Services and IBM Content Integrator. This IBM Redbooks® publication introduces the concept of federated content
management and describes the installation, configuration, and implementation of these product offerings. IBM Content
Federation Services, available through IBM FileNet Content Manager, is a suite of three federated content management
services based on the federation implementation strategy. We describe how to install and configure Content Federation
Services for Image Services, Content Manager OnDemand, and IBM Content Integrator. Using an integration implementation
strategy, IBM Content Integrator provides a repository neutral API that allows bidirectional, real-time access to a
multitude of disparate content management system installations. We present connector configuration details to
frequently encountered content management systems. We provide detailed instruction and sample implementations using the
product's JavaTM and Web Services APIs to access content stored in repository systems. This book is intended for IT
architects and specialists interested in understanding federated content management and is a hands-on technical guide
for IT specialists to configure and implement federated content management solutions.
The Network Reshapes the Library Lorcan Dempsey 2014-08-18 Since he began posting in 2003, Dempsey has used his blog to
explore nearly every important facet of library technology, from the emergence of Web 2.0 as a concept to open source
ILS tools and the push to web-scale library management systems.

generating, embedding, and transferring--and look at the key skills, techniques, and processes of each. While they
present a practical approach to cataloging and storing knowledge so that employees can easily leverage it throughout
the firm, the authors caution readers on the limits of communications and information technology in managing
intellectual capital.
Rational Application Developer V7 Programming Guide Ueli Wahli 2008-03-27 IBM® Rational® Application Developer for
WebSphere® Software V7.0 (for short, Rational Application Developer) is the full function Eclipse 3.2 based development
platform for developing JavaTM 2 Platform Standard Edition (J2SETM ) and Java 2 Platform Enterprise Edition (J2EETM )
applications with a focus on applications to be deployed to IBM WebSphere Application Server and IBM WebSphere Portal.
Rational Application Developer provides integrated development tools for all development roles, including Web
developers, Java developers, business analysts, architects, and enterprise programmers. Rational Application Developer
is part of the IBM Rational Software Delivery Platform (SDP), which contains products in four life cycle categories: Architecture management, which includes integrated development environments (Application Developer is here) - Change
and release management - Process and portfolio management - Quality management This IBM Redbooks® publication is a
programming guide that highlights the features and tooling included with Rational Application Developer V7.0. Many of
the chapters provide working examples that demonstrate how to use the tooling to develop applications, as well as
achieve the benefits of visual and rapid application development. This publication is an update of Rational Application
Developer V6 Programming Guide, SG24-6449. This book consists of six parts: - Introduction to Rational Application
Developer - Develop applications - Test and debug applications - Deploy and profile applications - Team development Appendixes
IBM WebSphere Application Server V8 Concepts, Planning, and Design Guide Margaret Ticknor 2011-09-14 This IBM®
Redbooks® publication provides information about the concepts, planning, and design of IBM WebSphere® Application
Server V8 environments. The target audience of this book is IT architects and consultants who want more information
about the planning and designing of application-serving environments, from small to large, and complex implementations.
This book addresses the packaging and features in WebSphere Application Server V8 and highlights the most common
implementation topologies. It provides information about planning for specific tasks and components that conform to the
WebSphere Application Server environment. Also in this book are planning guidelines for WebSphere Application Server V8
and WebSphere Application Server Network Deployment V8 on distributed platforms and for WebSphere Application Server
for z/OS® V8. This book contains information about migration considerations when moving from previous releases.
Expert Oracle Practices Pete Finnigan 2010-03-24 This book is an anthology of effective database management techniques
representing the collective wisdom of the OakTable Network. With an emphasis upon performance—but also branching into
security, national language, and other issues—the book helps you deliver the most value for your company’s investment
in Oracle Database technologies. You’ll learn to effectively plan for and monitor performance, to troubleshoot
systematically when things go wrong, and to manage your database rather than letting it manage you.
PeopleSoft PeopleTools Tips & Techniques Jim Marion 2010-07-22 Advanced PeopleSoft PeopleTools Development Strategies
Maximize the efficiency and productivity of your PeopleSoft applications from Oracle using the proven methods and best
practices in this Oracle Press guide. PeopleSoft PeopleTools Tips & Techniques lays out the benefits of each tactic
along with implementation considerations, programming instructions, and reusable code samples. Construct powerful
iScripts, build custom UIs, work with Java and Ajax, and integrate the latest Web 2.0 features. Test-driven
development, application security, performance tuning, and debugging are also covered in this authoritative resource.
Develop modular logic using PeopleSoft application classes Incorporate file attachment and approval workflow
capabilities Add Web elements with PeopleCode iScripts and bookmarkets Enhance functionality using HTML, JavaScript,
CSS, and Ajax Extend PeopleSoft Integration Broker through custom connctors Effectively merge Java with PeopleCode to
create elegant solutions Use runtime loggers and tracers to test and tune applications Extend the PeopleSoft Web server
with JSP, servlets, and filters Create Web-based mobile applications using Oracle JDeveloper
Crossing the Chasm Geoffrey A. Moore 2009-03-17 Here is the bestselling guide that created a new game plan for
marketing in high-tech industries. Crossing the Chasm has become the bible for bringing cutting-edge products to
progressively larger markets. This edition provides new insights into the realities of high-tech marketing, with
special emphasis on the Internet. It's essential reading for anyone with a stake in the world's most exciting
marketplace.
BMC Control-M 7 Qiang Ding 2012-10-10 Master one of the world?s most powerful enterprise workload automation tools? BMC
Control-M 7 - using this book and eBook.
The Cathedral & the Bazaar Eric S. Raymond 2001-02-01 Open source provides the competitive advantage in the Internet
Age. According to the August Forrester Report, 56 percent of IT managers interviewed at Global 2,500 companies are
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